
Weather Report – April 15th, 2019 – 1:00PM (Eastern) 

***Expect Delays***  
 

Our partner, Midwest Motor Express, is reporting the following limited operations due to 

Winter Storm Wesley in the areas of:  

 

Midwest Motor Express: 

Limited operations: 
Fargo, ND – will see service delays until midweek 

Omaha, NE – no rural deliveries due to flooding of roads 

Watertown, SD – will see service delays until midweek 

 

 

If you have a shipment going to the areas listed above, please be aware that there will 

be delays. If you need additional assistance with a shipment that is impacted by the 

weather, please contact your local service center for details. As conditions change, 

further updates will be posted on our website www.sefl.com and our social media 

outlets.  
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